From: Murray, Jill 
Sent: Friday, October 04, 2013 1:58 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: travel to Suffolk County, New York for Commissioner Evelyn Diaz

Steve = I’m writing to disclose, per your instructions, that Evelyn has indeed, traveled to Suffolk County, NY as a guest of the John Jay College Center for Crime Prevention and Control. She traveled with other members of the City staff, Christy Beighe Byrne from DFSS and Janey Rountree from the Mayor’s Office, along with folks from other outside organizations to learn about gang violence intervention strategies in the Suffolk County community. Evelyn traveled to New York on Wednesday morning and returned to Chicago Thursday evening. Please let me know if there is more you require pertaining to Evelyn’s trip to New York. 

Thank you,

Jill M

Jill Murray | Assistant to the Commissioner
Chicago Department of Family & Support Services | DFSS
